
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Colchester              Term:   Spring 1   2020          Topic:   My Wonderful Self  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
So what have we been up to? 

English: In English we have been creating our own 

‘Body Fact Book’. We researched the information 

on the internet and from books and then wrote 

some facts in our own words. We are moving on to 

recipes next… 

Maths: Money, Time and Fractions this term. We 

ordered money, calculated change and even 

converted from pence to pounds. We estimated 

how long an activity would take and used ordinal 

numbers for the days of the week and months of 

the year. Then to finish the term we found ½ and ½ 

of shapes and amounts. 

History: Wow, have we loved HISTORY. We have 

been learning all about The Tudors, finding out 

about what they wore, what they ate and their 

medicines too. The boys have been fascinated 

and certainly had lots to say! 

Life Lessons: We have been talking all about 

emotions this term and both good and not-so-

good feelings and how these make us feel. 

Science: In science we have been learning all 

about our bodies and in particular the 5 senses. 

We used our senses for different activities and 

thought what it would be like if we did not have 

sight or hearing for example. 

Our Star Moments! 

Alex G: It has been wonderful to see you being far 

more independent in your work and watching you 

play outside with all your friends too. 

Ethan: You continue to shine in so many ways and 

are now a have-a-go writer. We love that! 

Bobbi: Teddy and you have been getting up to lots 

of adventures and teddy is so much better at 

morning exercise now! 

Alex K: Your spelling has improved so much and 

we have all noticed your have-a-go attitude 

flourish. 

Harvey: You have been so helpful, doing odd-jobs 

around the class and we love the tricks you play in 

reading 

Joe: We never knew someone could know so 

much about HISTORY, you teach us something new 

each week. 

Connor: You are now telling us what you want to 

write in full sentences, amazing! 

Luke: You have been amazing in maths, both with 

money and in time. Seeing you so excited is 

wonderful too! 

Kurt: What a change, first thing in the morning, you 

are now so speedy, always up for a challenge too! 

Dante: Yet another historian, with so many facts to 

share, including telling us about Tudor Monks and 

their religions. 

Hayden: Seeing you work so hard has made us all 

so happy and how you now work independently is 

fabulous too! 

                      

                            

Dates & Points to remember:  

 Monday 24th February – First day back for children 

Spring 2 (Term 4) 

 Thursday 5th March – World Book Day 

 Friday 13th March – Sports Relief 

 Thursday 2nd April – Visiting Post-16 

 Friday 3rd April – Last Day of Spring 2 (Term 4) 

 Monday 20th April – First day back for children 

Summer 1 (Term 5) 

Here are some 

photographs of us, 

with our amazing 

body books! 


